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Across

1. Sultry Cuban dance

9. What Dorothy did, for 
most of the "Wizard of 
Oz" movie

15. One stirring the pot

16. Wendy of "Separate 
Tables" (1958)

17. "Don't bottle things 
up"

18. Veneer

19. Calendar page, 
perhaps

20. Still in the sack

21. Word repeated in "__ 
ou ne pas __"

22. Forget, perhaps

25. Some six-packs

26. Recruiting org.

27. Eat at, as one's 
conscience

30. Expression of 
mediocrity

31. Site of Copacabana 
Beach

33. Draw on

36. Plastered?

37. Chophouse offering

39. Michael __ of "Ugly 
Betty"

40. "Bad boy" Rick of 
the '80s NBA

41. Resident ignored by 
census takers

44. Packers' and 
Panthers' org.

45. Darth's daughter

46. "Arrivederci __"

47. Kitchen magnet

49. Winks, pedantically

53. Stonewallers?

55. Unthinking

56. Ferdinand's first lady

57. Span on a game box

58. Quadrant, say

59. Didn't go along

Down

1. Features in many Fra 
Angelico paintings

2. Receivers of cuts

3. Muzzled dogs, e.g.

4. "... __ to be born 
and..."

5. Defense org. since 
1949

6. School attended by 
British princes

7. Trounce

8. A's manager portrayed 
by Philip Seymour 
Hoffman in "Moneyball"

9. FedEx rival

10. Mirthful

11. Ticklish doll

12. One way to Rome

13. Windows click 
locations

14. Tough effort in golf

23. Highball with white 
rum

24. More silly

27. Singer Vannelli of 
1970s-'80s pop

28. "Sorry, too busy!"

29. A Hebrew name for 
God

30. "Sea Change" (2002) 
musician

31. Get to in a bad way

32. Indian bread

33. Devastating waves

34. Plane's structure

35. Treatment for acid 
reflux

38. Monterey Pop 
Festival performer of 
1967

41. Having concentrated 
power

42. Appear

43. Charged (with)

45. __'Lakes

46. Asian nobles

48. Shed

50. "Picnic" playwright

51. The limits of chic?

52. Dustin's "Tootsie" 
costar

54. Fraternal patriotic 
org.


